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Riddell Festschrift-Update2

From: Majid Daneshgar (majid.daneshgar@orient.uni-freiburg.de)

To: annabel.gallop@bl.uk; acsp@st-andrews.ac.uk; aliakbar.kaligrafi@gmail.com; aljunied1976@gmail.com;
vibraginsky@hotmail.com; fy1@soas.ac.uk; haziyah@ukm.edu.my; eva.nugraha@uinjkt.ac.id; ewiering@uni-
koeln.de; mh86@soas.ac.uk; fadhlilukman@gmail.com; julian.millie@monash.edu; uk1@soas.ac.uk;
mlaffan@princeton.edu; johanna.pink@orient.uni-freiburg.de

Cc:  ervan_nur@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 at 04:18 PM GMT+1

Dear colleagues and friends,
We hope this note finds you well.

We are so pleased that you have agreed to contribute with a chapter dedicated to a festschrift in honor of Peter Riddell. We aim
to invite a few more scholars to come on board. If they accept our invitation, we'll put them in the loop.

We look forward to receiving your chapters by the end of June 2021. Please let us know if you need an extension.

We wish you health and happiness in the New Year ahead.

Best wishes,

Majid and Ervan

kskock

Dr Majid Daneshgar
Oriental Studies Department
University of Freiburg

Freiburg, Germany
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